OCC Golfers Finish
1999 in a Blaze of
Glory at Waialae

By Phil Sevier

999 was a wonderful year for the OCC Golfers.

We had 11 golf outings and over 70 golfers who

participated at least once during the course of

the year. In addition to the participants, there are a

number of people who made it all possible.

We would like to thank Bill Haxton, Mina

Humphries & Bob Maguire, for lining up all the

courses we played; Larry Langly & Bill Tetmeyer, for

organizing Oahu Country Club; Bill Cross & Greg

Nichols, for organizing Waialae Country Club;

Richard Ferguson, for getting our handicaps straight-

ened out; Larry Langly, Bill Tetmeyer, Lloyd Jones,

Chris Worrall & Strat Whiting, for being on the advi-

s0ry committee

We had an interesting day ar Waialae as we

followed the qualifiers for the Sony Open. None of

us qualified. Many thanks to all our OCC/ Waialae

members for being team caprains.

The winners were:

Low gross--Jim Beaumont, 83.

Low net Kane--1st place Bob Allin, 2nd place

Jim Beaumont.

Low net Wahine--1st place Helen Shechan,

T 2nd place Sue Cavanah.

o Winners of the low net blind tcam were:

Ist place--Gail Dolan, Vic Hawthorne, Bob
Allin & Are Stillwell.

2nd place--John Cavanah, Sue Cavanah, Bruce Bolton & Bob Farrow.

Closest to the pin: #3 Frank Smith, #8 Bill Cross, #13 Phil Sevier, #16
Roger McNicoll.

Qur Christmas party and annual meeting were held immediately fol-
lowing the tournament back at the Outrigger. We had a wonderful pupu
spread put out by Liz Ventura & Don Figueira. We gave out the golf awards
and a lots of door prizes.

Mahalo nui loa to the following club members who were so generous
in their donations for this event: Jim Beaumont, Print Proz; John Brewer,
Al Phillips the Cleaner; Joey Cabell, The Chart House; Greg Moss, Simple
Green; Greg Nichols, Waialae CC; Glen Perry, Waikele Golf Club; and
John Rader, OCC Manager.

Mahalo to all the OCC Staff, Debby, Joanne, Jennifer & Helen who
were most supportive of our efforts and a special mahalo to Marilyn Kali
who put our articles in even though they arrived just under the wire, maha-
lo nui loa!

We will have 10 tournaments next year, February through November.
The schedule is being finalized and will be posted when it is complete.
Anyone who wishes to play in 2000 may leave their name, address, handi-
cap, etc. in the golf folder at the Front Desk.




